
24th  March 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s been a fantastic term with lots of enriching activities going on in school including International Mother Tongue Week, Science Day 

and World Book Day just to mention a few.  We have also had a number of school trips take place including the farm visit with our won-

derful EYFS class to Thornton Hall Farm this week.  Next week, we shall be celebrating Easter in school with a trip to Holy Trinity Church 

to see Reverend Michelle who will explain what Easter is and how it is important to Christians.  We also have the school disco on Tues-

day, House point winners treat and our final celebration assembly on Friday for the term where the children will also see who has won 

the bike for 100% attendance. 

Looking forward, we have a number of exciting opportunities that will take place including our performance of the Lion King at the end of 

the Summer Term.  The year 6 children all participated in the open audition infront of myself and Mrs Bashir and were truly exceptional 

showing how multitalented they really are.  Congratulations to the following children for securing their roles: 

Mufaza - Sahil 

Sarabi - Sonia 

Scar - Ismael 

Simba Young - Fizi 

Simba Old - Lily 

Nala Young - Grace 

Nala Old - Florence 

Zazu - Hasnain 

Rafiki - Umme 

Timone - McKenzie 

Pumba - Oliver 

Ed - Bailey 

Banzai - Aaron 

Shenzi - Charleigh-Rae 

 

The staff would like to thank everyone for their continued support in their child's education as was seen by fantastic attendance at our 

Spring Parent's Evening and would like to wish everyone a Happy Easter and Ramadan Mubarak for our Muslim families who are 

fasting.  Please remember that school finishes earlier on Friday 31st March at 1.15pm and we return at 8.35am on Monday 17th April. 

Stay safe and have a wonderful holiday, 

 

 

Mr Ariss. 

Deputy Head Teacher  

 

NEWS 

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

 

Dates for your Dairy  

28th March –Decorated hard boiled egg competition 
and Easter Disco.  
30th March—Whole school visit to the church  
31st March -BREAK UP 1.15pm  



NEWS 
24th March 2023 

Certificate & Award Winners 
10th March 2023 

Year R:  Masooma, Abdullah, Carter 
Year 1:  Mohammed Abdul Qayyam, Usmaan, 
Vilhan  
Year 2:  Sophia, Beatrice, Alexis 
Year 3:  Freddie, Khyzer, Charlie 
Year 4:  Haleema, Klay, Skylar 
Year 5:  Andreea, Cody, Eshaal 
Year 6:  Faizaan, Charliegh-Rae, Hassan 
Lunchtime award: Milo, Bushra  
Attendance—KS1 Reception KS2 Year 6 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Book Fair 

It’s the last few days of the book fair. It 

will only be here until Monday!  

Easter at Primet Primary School  

Easter at Primet, here is everything you need to know.  

Decorating an egg competition, this will be judged on Tuesday 28st March 2023. Your 

child can bring in a decorated hard-boiled egg, the more unusual the better. Please 

bring these to class on the day to the class labelled with your children’s name and Class. 

Easter Disco on Tuesday 28th March 2023. KS1 disco will take place within the school day and KS2 disco will 

be at 3:10—4:10 on the same day. Children can come to school in non uniform on this day.  

Thursday 30th March—The whole school are visiting the church.  

Children with 100% attendance could 

be in  chance of winning a bike. The 

winner will be drawn next Friday!  

 

PE kits 
Please make sure your child has a full PE kit in 

school  

School Uniform 
Please ensure your children come to school in black 

shoes, rather than trainers.  


